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July 9, 2014
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900 Court Street NE

Salem, Oregon 97301-4047
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Dear Ms. Clawson:

We received the enclosed letter describing concerns relating to the Oregon Medical Board.
After careful consideration of the information provided in the letter, we have determined
that an audit would not provide solutions the author is looking for. We are referring this
letter to you for your consideration and any action that you deem approprlate

If you have any questions, please contact me at 503-986-2351.

Sincerely,
OREGON AUDITS DIVISION

V. Dale Bond, CPA, CISA, CFE

Audit Manager
Enc.

cc: Eric Dover, MD



